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March 2020
‘The most creative power given to the human spirit is the power to heal the wounds of a past it cannot change.’                                                                                                                                                           From the ‘Art of Forgiving’ by Lewis B. Smedes

Preschool Needs
8-ounce yogurt containers
Hand wipes
Shaving cream!!!
Vegetable seeds
Anything small and interesting that can be added to our beautiful art bins.
Your Junk Creates
Beautiful Treasures at Preschool!


Family Fun
Carpet Skate Night!
Friday March 6th
6:00pm – 7:00pm
Location:
OSLCP indoor skating rink.
Come and join other preschool families for a fun evening of indoor carpet skating, music and refreshments.
Carpet skating is a super workout for parents too!








It’s time to register for Fall Preschool!
 Registration for currently enrolled preschool families:
Wednesday March 4th   8:30am – 1:00pm
Doors will open at 8:15am.                                Registration will not begin until 8:30am
Please note: You must be current on this year’s preschool tuition before registering for Fall 2020.
Open Enrollment to the Public
Thursday March 5th 8:30am – 1:00pm
Spread the word to your friends and neighbors! 
Save the Date!   Sunday  April 19th  3:30pm 
Family and Friends Gathering and OSLCP will host their first
‘Earth Day Creation Care Fair’ 
Come and learn how everybody can take care of our world!
Demonstrations, master gardeners, earth friendly art and craft activities for the whole family.
We are looking for more volunteers and donations to help put on the creation fair.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Do you have veggie starts or perennials that you’re willing to share with others?  We are looking for more volunteers who could host a table or share an earth friendly demonstration for this event.
 Interested?  Please contact Debbie Cooper ASAP.  This is going to be an earth loving and fun event!
We love our Preschool Families!
Thank you to all our preschool families that have given their time, talent and donations to help OSLCP in so many ways! The staff at OSLCP appreciates your efforts so much!
With parent support, OSLCP can provide family fun nights, special events and special activities for our preschoolers. We think we have the best preschool families in the world!  
Extra thanks go to our Preschool Board and Parent Event Planning Committee that keep on giving more and more time and energy.   They rock when it comes to making OSLCP a great school for families!
The PEC welcomes new people every month. They meet once a month at 10:15am.   If you’re interested in coming to a meeting, please check your child’s snack calendar for correct date.   
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